
01/10/2020 

MR Paul Camphius 
- 10 Manuela PL 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
pcamp344@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I Strongly oppose the proposed lighting - There has been no consideration for local residents 
and no proper assessments for noise and light pollution, traffic, parking or the endangered 
wildlife. 

I do not understand how submissions from people that don't live in the same LGA should even 
be taken into consideration. They won't be living 20 metres from the proposed lighting. The 
support is from sports clubs and people who don't live locally and they have been told by their 
local clubs to "support" all they have to do is click a link and write a one liner of "support" but 
they don't have to live it!

The floodlights will negatively impact the residents of Bennett Street, Holloway Place and 
Manuela Place significantly. 

What with the traffic congestion during the week from the Freshwater campus and the 
weekend sport it is already severely congested during the day and weekends. The lack of 
footpaths makes for a dangerous situation, there is a safety issue there. To have the traffic 
congestion and parking problems 7 nights a week on top of that is ridiculous!

I am shocked and upset that Northern Beaches Council can even justify the proposal. This is a 
residential area and there are several playing fields with lighting that are sufficient for evening 
sports, why do taxpayers have to spend more money on something that already exists?

I wholeheartedly object to the lighting proposal!

Sent: 1/10/2020 8:28:22 PM
Subject: Online Submission


